
April Highlight… 
 
 
We are so lucky here at Colony Meadows to have incredible teachers.  They model the 
characteristics of a profile of a graduate for their students and strive to offer the best 
instructional practices in setting our students up for success.  This month we will be 
highlighting Mrs. Lee in second grade. 
 
Mrs. Lee was selected to be a part of the District Balanced Literacy Cadre. Teachers in the 
Cadre have the opportunity to work with The Teaching and Learning Alliance. They are 
participating in an in depth study of Reading Workshop and receiving job embedded 
professional development.  These teachers are learning research-based practices including 
interactive read aloud, focus lessons, conferring, and small group instruction.  Students are 
provided daily opportunities to read and respond authentically to a variety of texts with the 
goal of empowering students to be life-long learners.  
 
We are excited that Mrs. Lee has had the opportunity to share her instructional practices 
with other teachers at our school allowing more students to benefit from her guidance and 
this district program. 
 
Congratulations Mrs. Lee and thank you for being part of what makes Colony Meadows a 
great place to be.   

 
 


